
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Welcome back! We are so excited for the start of the new school year!  
 
One change you may notice is our ordering/payment platform has a new look, feel and name. Over the 
summer, the service we use, Orderlunches, changed its name to Boonli and launched a new user 
experience. The platform still provides the same secure and time-saving features that make ordering 
meals and handling payments simple, but now with some additional benefits.  
 
Highlights include: 
 

 Starting in early fall, the platform will be mobile ready! Once that update goes into effect, you 
will be able to log in from anywhere – smartphone, tablet or computer – and take care of all 
orders and payments. 

 The color-coded features make it easy to see at-a-glance how many items are in your cart, what 
orders have been placed and the total number of users with an order each day. 

 Like always, you’ll be able to star favorite items, so the platform will automatically select them 
every time they are offered. 

 After saving an order, if you’d like to copy that order to other users it’s as easy as a click of a 
button.  

 Navigation is simple – just click on the menu icon in the upper left-hand corner to open up tabs 
to your order history, profile, program information and help menu. 

 
To check it out, visit: Boonli.com. When you first log-in a quick tutorial will pop-up to walk you 
through the platform. PLEASE NOTE: Ordering will not open until August 15th. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact stmmhotlunch@stmmparish.org.  
 
Thank you! 
 

 


